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November 2017 

Weekly runs Tuesday 5:30pm @ Scores  

Upcoming Races & 
Club/Board Meetings 

December 

¶ Ugly Sweater Run - benefit for 

the community kitchen 12/9 Run 

begins at 10 am. Plan to arrive 

around 9:30. *More info below 

¶ Board Meeting 12/26  

January 

¶ Peanutbutter chip chase 5k ï 

Temple, NH 1/1/18 

¶ Club hosted Run - 1/1/18 

June 

¶ Newport 10 miler 6/3 ï Newport, 

RI. Price increases on 9/30, 

12/31, 2/28, & 5/31 

¶ Drummer Hill ï Date TBD 

 

Letter from the President 

Tis the season to be thankful; itôs time to give and receive; itôs time to 

celebrate and start looking to 2018. 

This fall has been a great time to have some fun runs ï We had a great 

Halloween Costume run, a fun Run to Pancakes, an awesome turn out 

for the Cranberry Run/Wobble Gobble and we are preparing for 3
rd

 

annual Ugly Sweater event! As you will read below, we have also set 

aside some time to celebrate the season with a pot luck dinner! 

The board has been busy keeping the club fires burning and we have 

kicked off our race committees for Drummer Hill Trail Race in June 2018. 

We are also still reflecting on the success of our new race the Stone Arch 

Bridge 10 Miler. We are looking forward to making the two races in 2018 

even better. With two successful race events this past year, and great 

returns from our Team Demar fund raising efforts, the club has placed 

itself in position to expand our giving back to our community.  

For the second year in a row, the club this year was able to support our 

very own youth runner competing at a national level. This year Reagan 

Hoy heads off to compete at the USATF Junior Olympics in Tallahassee, 

FL on December 9. We wish Reagan the best of success in her 

competition!  

This clubs success in 2017 has come from all of our members being 

outstanding ambassadors for our club and our sport.  It is with all of your 

feedback and enthusiasm that is encouraging our success to continue in 

2018. All board meetings and committees are open to all of our members! 

Feel free to join us of a meeting or to help out on one of our event 

committees. We can always use good ideas and member energy! If you 

want to be a part of SRC leadership, there will be two upcoming very 

important club meetings in January and February as we hold club board 

of director nominations and elections for 2018. 

With a busy calendar in the next few months, we will to continue the 

strong club run turnouts so that we all can recharge ourselves and take a 

break from all the stresses of the holidays! We hope to see all at these 

runs even if you are bundled up with headlamps! 

Go Run, Have fun, Repeat! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you know of someone who wants to 

be on the board or would you?!  

Email us at scoresrunningclub@gmail.com 
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SRC Annual Halloween Run 

On Tuesday October 31st, many SRC 

members gathered at Scores dressed 

in costume ready to run! Went for a 

lovely run down Main Street and 

Marlborough Street showing off our 

awesome costumes. Then we 

gathered back at Scores and the 

bartenders judged best costumes. The 

winners were Kathy Pritchard as a 

cactus & Nick Ryder as mortisha! It 

was a fun night with lots of creative 

costumes.  

 

Stuart & Johnôs Run 

It was a busy day for Stuart & 

Johnôs on Sunday November 5
th
. 

SRC embarked on a long run to S & 

Jôs in hopes of a delicious breakfast 

to follow. No one was disappointed. 

Some SRC members ran from 

Keene which is approximately 10 

miles, others met at S & Jôs and ran 

from there, distances ranging from 

6-10 miles. Everyone had a 

wonderful time. 
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Club Members Race Accomplishments 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stonearch Bridge 10 Miler 

- Abiah Pritchard 

- Arne Johannesen  

- Barbara Bass 

- Christina Christides  

- Dave Gruender 

- Dave Schillemat  

- Eric Shannon 

- Jim Kahn 

- John Bass 

- Julie Westerdahl 

- Kevin Vanderwoude 

- Larry Welkowitz 

- Molly McCormack 

- Nick Germana 

- Nick Ryder 

- Nora Traviss 

- Ockle Johnson 

 

 

 

Wobble Gobble 4m. 11/23/17 

- Abiah Pritchard 

- Amanda Paul 

- Andrea MacMurray 

- Arne Johannessen 

- Austin Gaffney  

- Beth Smedley 

- Brad Smedley 

- Brian Phillips 

- Christina Christides 

- Dave Gruender 

- Dave Schillemat 

- Dawson Adams *Winner and or recipient of 

our scholarship award  

- Kevin Vanderwoude 

- Larry Welkowitz 

- Laurie O'Brien 

- Liam Smedley 

- Molly McCormack 

- Nora Traviss 

- Ray Thompson 

- Rob Pritchard 

- Tom  
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Holiday Party 
Who: Scores Running Club Members  

What: Holiday Potluck Party after SRC Run  

When: Tuesday December 12
th
 after SRC Run (Approximately 7pm) 

Where: Pritchardôs House -  291 Chapman Road Keene, NH 

Join us for a fun holiday get together at the Pritchardôs house. The party will 

take place after Tuesday December 12th run. The Pritchards will be providing 

the main course. It will be a potluck dinner so bring something yummy to 

share. We will be doing a Yankee Swap bring something under $10 óthat no 

runner can do withoutô. The evening is sure to be a blast!  

Please RSVP by Friday 12/8 to scoresrunningclub@gmail.com  

 

Ugly Sweater Fun Run and Food Drive 
 

Saturday December 9th 
9:30am at Scores Bar & Grille 
3 Mile Fun Run 
Join us and wear your óugliestô holiday sweater and 
lace up your running shoes! There will be a holiday 
prize for the óugliestô sweater. Registration opens 
at 9:30, fun run begins at 10am. No Registration 
Fee ï We ask that you bring a non-perishable 
item and/or a small donation; all proceeds will 
benefit the Keene Community Kitchen. Bring 
some holiday goodies to share. This is a fun way 
to give back to the community. 
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Youth Scholarship 

For the second year in a row, the club this year was able to support our 

very own youth runner competing at a national level. This year Reagan 

Hoy heads off to compete at the USATF Junior Olympics in Tallahassee, 

FL on December 9. We wish Reagan the best of success in her 

competition!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newport Annual 10 Miler 
A group of SRC members plans to run Newport, RI 10 miler on 

Sunday June 3
rd

. It is a beautiful course; you first run along the 

ocean, through the mansions and you start/finish at Fort Adams. 

Itôs a very fast flat course. In addition to it being a great course 

Newport, RI has so much to offer. There are beautiful beaches, 

fancy mansions to tour, and great restaurants and bars.  

Here is how to sign up: 

Log onto http://www.newport10miler.com/ 

Join SRC Team 

Team Name ï Scores running club 

Password ï Scores2018 

Enter your registration information 
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